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NOVEMBER PROGRAM

“HOLLOWING”

Our next meeting program
featuring hollowing. It will be a
great opportunity to see various
techniquesin hollowing. Three of
our club members have
volunteered to show their skills at
hollowing and will be turning
during the evening’s meeting. All
three lathes will be fired up and
we'll have agreat time. Make
sure to come.

FROM THE PRESIDENT

Another great year for our annual
auction. We made alittle over $
2400. We quickly put this money
to good use and ordered a new
One Way 1224 lathe. We will get
delivery sometime in January.
Thiswill give the members a great
variety of lathes to use.

The success of the auction was

of our supportersin January so they
could make a donation to the
auction later inthe year. Also, he
called on them and collected their
donation and wrote all of the thank
you letters.

Also, Dr. Bill Anderson donated
both of the lathes we sold. He gave
his blessing to do thisfor the
betterment and progress of the club.
He also donated the biggest ticket
item sold that night.

| want to give a big thanks to Eddie
Powers for donating his time and
talent to thisevent. He makesthe
evening afun time. So many
people helped | can’t name them all
in this space.

WHAT'SHAPPENING
Fl. Symposium Dec. 6, 7, 8
Woodcraft — KC club sale Dec. 7
TAW - JacquesVesery  Dec. §,
9

IN SYMPATHY
We are saddened to learn that










